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PWC Present:
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Others Present:
Steven K. Blanchard, General Manager, PWC




Roger L. Stancil, City Manager




Karen M. McDonald, City Attorney




Lisa Smith, Chief Financial Officer




Dwight Miller, Chief Financial Officer, PWC




David Gray, Solomon Smith Barney




Frank Robinson-Sidley, Austin Brown & Wood




Peter Shapiro, City’s Financial Advisor on Swap




  Financing




Members of the Press

Mayor Pitts called the meeting to order.

1.
Discussion of risks and benefits of proposed Swap financing to be considered by the City Council on November 25, 2002.

Mr. Peter Shapiro, the City’s financial advisor on the Swap financing, presented this item.  He discussed terminology, risks, and benefits.

A copy of the power point presentation is filed in the City Clerk’s office and shown as Attachment A to the original minutes.

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

______________________________

ROGER L. STANCIL

City Manager
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